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Headteacher’s Message 

Parents Evening 

Thank you for all the parents who visited St 

Anthony’s over the last couple of days for our 

parents evening. I’m conscious that there were 

some teething problems with our new system, but 

I’m pleased that so many of our parents were able 

to book on themselves, which should bode well 

for the next event. The relationship between 

school and parent is essential!  

Healthy Eating 

Thank you so much for all the support from 

parents regarding helping the children make 

better choices – I have noticed the difference 

already on the way out of school.  

Have a great weekend.  

 

 

     

Go Yellow for Mental Health 

Thank you to the Parents Association who suggested that 

the children wear yellow in support of World Mental 

Health Day!  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates:  

Saturday 12th October – Crystal Palace Cross Country 

Event. Y5/6 

Monday 14th October -  Mrs McGarry helping to write the 

School Song  

Wednesday 16th October – Mr Nourish Visit and prize 

giving assembly.  

Friday 18th October – INSET Day – No children in school.  

Wednesday 23rd October – Poppy Appeal Assembly 

Thursday 24th October -   Open Day  

Thursday 24th October – Classical Opera Singer Visiting 

Friday 25th October – Break up for half term.  

 

 

Cross Country 

Y5/6 Cross Country team will be representing the school 

in Crystal Palace on Saturday morning. Please wish them 

the best of luck.   

MP Visit 

Liam Conlon – Local MP for Beckenham and Penge 

visited the school on Monday. He met with the School 

Council who asked for his opinions on a variety of 

subjects including Pollution, Climate Change and 

Human Rights. He then joined us in our assembly to 

meet the whole school. Thank you so much for 

visiting St Anthony’s.   

 


